
 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 12 – 20 September 2024 
Please find information about key dates and events taking place. 

Best wishes,  

The Sixth Form Team 

 

WELCOME 
We hope you all had a wonderful summer break. We have loved welcoming our new Year 12 students 
into sixth form. They have made a fantastic start. We will use this newsletter to communicate key 
information with students, parents and carers. 
  

TUTOR EVENING APPOINTMENTS 
Tutor evening will take place on October 23rd 2024. Parents should receive a link to book an 
appointment this week. This event will take place online. Tutors will talk about student progress 
and will have information from subject teachers.   

ENRICHMENT 
This academic year, enrichment will take place every Wednesday afternoon for both Year 12 
and Year 13. We have carried out student voice with both year groups to ask them what they 
would like to do. We have planned sessions, with these opinions in mind to help students 
enhance their sixth form journey. Watch this space! 
This week students met with members of staff from the University of Sunderland.  

ACHIEVEMENTS 
We love to celebrate student achievements. If you have anything you would 
like to share, please email information and pictures to Mrs Marshall or Mrs 
McKeith.  
 
Hannah walked 26.1 miles at the weekend in aid of the Macmillan Mighty 
Hike.  
Hannah is also away this weekend as part of her Duke of Edinburgh award. We 
can’t wait to hear all about it! A huge well done! 


